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Heather Cole <heather.cole@como.gov>

Re: Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 7-12-2017 11:52:08 am 
1 message

Heather Cole <heather.cole@como.gov> Thu, Jul 13, 2017 at 2:05 PM
To: Martha Brownlee-Duffeck <mbd71191@yahoo.com>
Bcc: Heather Cole <Heather.Cole@como.gov>

Ms. Brownlee,
I have confirmed this with the City Manager and he has agreed to add this to the agenda. You will be the third speaker on
the Scheduled Public Comment portion of the July 17th agenda.

Thanks,

Heather Cole
Assistant to the City Manager
Vision Zero Program Manager
City of Columbia 
701 E. Broadway - 2nd Floor 
Columbia, MO 65201 
Phone: 573.874.6338 
Fax: 573.442.8828

On Thu, Jul 13, 2017 at 1:05 PM, Martha Brownlee-Duffeck <mbd71191@yahoo.com> wrote: 
Hi Heather,
My topic has to do with the NYTs article on Mizzou rather than what is on the agenda for 7/17. 
A more appropriate title would be:
"The economic case for Columbia to pursue excellence in reducing racial disparities"
This is why I submitted my request to be scheduled for public comment. 
Many thanks,
Martha
 
Sent from my iPhone
 
On Jul 12, 2017, at 1:10 PM, Heather Cole <heather.cole@como.gov> wrote:
 

Ms. Brownlee,
I am writing to confirm we have received your request to speak at the July 17th City Council meeting.
However, it is our policy that scheduled public comments not be allowed on any topic related to
an agenda item under public hearing, old business, consent agenda, new business or introduction and
first reading. There will be a bill (B198-17) on the old business section of the agenda that relates to your
topic.
Since items on old business allow for public comment already, we cannot allow a
scheduled public comment.  You will just want to approach the dais to address Council when this item
comes up and the Mayor opens the item up for public comments.  You will still be allowed the same time
limits of 3 minutes as an individual and 5 minutes if you represent a group.  
 
Please confirm you received this and let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Heather Cole
Assistant to the City Manager
Vision Zero Program Manager
City of Columbia 
701 E. Broadway - 2nd Floor 
Columbia, MO 65201 
Phone: 573.874.6338 
Fax: 573.442.8828
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On Wed, Jul 12, 2017 at 11:52 AM, <noreply@como.gov> wrote: 
The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been
notified of the successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a
reasonable time frame, normally within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of
this message or to report spam contact the Webmaster at webmaster@como.gov 
 
 Below are the results of a Web form submitted on:  July 12th, 2017 at 11:52AM (CDT). 
 
Speaker's Name: (please indicate if more than one speaker): Martha Brownlee 
Telephone: 573-874-7218 
Email Address: Mbd71191@yahoo.com 
Topic (please be specific): "The Economic Case for showcasing Community Policing" on behalf of
Race Matters Friends 
I understand that the information submitted in this form will be published with a City Council agenda
and will be made available to the public.: yes 
 
---------------------------------------- 
 
IP:69.29.78.32 
Form: Request for Scheduled Public Comment 
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